
Town of Plymouth Safety Committee 
80 Main Street Telephone: (860)585-4001 

Terryville, Connectic1t 06786 Fax: (860)585-4015 

Safety Committee Minutes 

December 29, 2020 

Call the meeting to order: Chairman Charles Doback called the scheduled December 29, 2020, 

Safety Committee virtual meeting to order at 11 :04 a.m. via ZOOM. 

Present were: Chairman Charles Doback, Raymond Kovaleski, Fire Marshal; Police Chief 

Karen Krasicky, Jason Patrick from WPCA; Charles Wiegert, Director of Public Works and 

James Mazon, Board of Educay on. 

Approval of minutes dated September 17, 2020: 

A motion was made by Police ChiefKaren Krasicky, seconded by Charles Wiegert to approve 
the September 17, 2020 Minutks. This motion was approved unanimously. 

I 

Training update: I 

Chairman Doback reported tha~ he received correspondence from CIRMA regarding training 
that has been completed 2019/2020 annal report. 

I 

There were 140 eLearning classes. 

Library 11 employees took 31 ~lasses 

Police Department 22 employees took 103 classes 
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Town Hall 2 employees took 2 classes online which was required for sexual p.~~<_tssme~t. 
2 police department employees on opioid training. 95 traditional class trainGrgs, 2 sn,~w

1plowing and 91 sexual harassmr nt trar ings. 

In-person trainings will be scheduled in the future, when possible. 

Jim Mazon stated the Board of ~ducation employees all completed their sexual harassment 

training. I I 

Chariman Doback will work w '1th Mark Wantroba (H.D. Segur) to get classes set up for the 

Public Works department. 
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Old Business: 
Chariman Doback stated that Pr blic Works Director is working on fire drills and procedures at 

town hall. Gretchen Delcegno ~s making progress at the library. 

New Business: 
a. 2021 Meeting Dates 

A motion was made by Police Chief Karen Krasicky, seconded by Jason Patrick to approve 
the 2021 meeting dates. This motion was approved unanimously. See attached memo. 

Chairman Doback went over the CIRMA workers compensation year-end review. There were 

17 claims over $236,438.03 nef incurred. 
Fire Department - cuts and fracture 
2 different employees getting cbntusions 
Police Department - sprains, contusions, hearing loss, cuts, puncture, rotator cuff, sprains and 

strains. 9 claims some related to employees subduing suspects. 

Public Works department - 3 Cfaims - stepped in hole doing lawn maintenance, strain and 
contusion and cut and puncture in garage 

Water Pollution- 1 strain to lor r back 

This report is to keep the supervisors to know what to do and come up with policies or training 

There is a signup sheet for the COVID vaccine that Tony Orsini is passing to departments. 

Next meeting February 18, 2021 at 11 :00 AM. 

Adjournment: 
There being no further business ofthe Safety Committee, a motion was made by Jason 

I 
Patrick, seconded by Raymond Kovaleski to adjourn the meeting. This motion was approved 
unanimously. The meeting en~ed at 11:22 AM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

L~s~ 
Recording Secretary 
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Town of Plymouth Safety Committee 
80 Main Street Telephone: (860)585-4001 
Terryville, Connecticut 06786 Fax: (860)585-4015 

To: Erica Cabiya, Town Clerk 
From: Safety Committee 

Date: December 29, 2020 

In compliance with Section 1-225 of the Connecticut General Statutes, the following is a listing 
of the dates of the regular meeting for the Safety Committee. 

The Safety Committee meetings take place at Plymouth Town Hall, Assembly Room, 80 Main 
Street, Terryville, Connecticut at 11 :00 a.m. 

However, the meetings are being conducted via ZOOM until further notice from the Mayor. 

February 18, 2021 

May 20, 2021 


September 16, 2021 

December 16, 2021 


Respectfully submitted, 

Cfiarfes ©o6ac~ 

Charles Doback 

Chairman 




